
Saratoga Water District

c/o NW Natural Water Services


PO Box 915

Coupeville, Washington 98239


  


Flushing Notice


Tuesday, May 13, 2025


A flush of the water system has been scheduled for Tuesday, May 13, 2025. This 
procedure will help clear the lines of sediment, help control the buildup of material 
on the walls of the pipes, and flush out any “dirty” water. The flushing process 
involves opening fire hydrants, or blowoff standpipes, and running large volumes 
of water into the storm drain system.


During this process, the community will experience extended and intermittent 
periods of low water pressure and, if water is used, the water that is carrying the 
sediment could be drawn into your residential plumbing lines and water heater. 
Therefore, we recommend that you do not use water from 9 am until 4 pm, at 
which time the flushing process should be complete.


Also, before you use any water in your home, we recommend opening an outside 
faucet, or cold water tap inside your house, to make sure the water coming from 
the mains is clear and no dirty water has been drawn into your service line during 
the flushing process. If you do have sediment in your water, please run the outside 
faucet until it has cleared up.


If you have any questions about flushing, please call NW Natural Water Services 
360.678.5336


Thank you for your patience during this important maintenance procedure, we 
apologize for any inconvenience that this may cause.
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